Tutelo 161 Lodge Meeting January 5, 2014

Head of Meeting: James C.
Call to Order
Obligation
Invocation
Approval of the Consent Agenda (Secretary’s Report)
Membership reports: Need 790 dues paid, have 51 and 12 gold card, 6-46% paid
Officer Reports
Treasurer (Spenser K) - Lodge Estimated income: $20,310
Lodge Estimated expense: $19,893
Lodge Outcome: $417

Chapter savings accounts: Rawenok & Catawba: $4,802, Kook: $29, Tuscarora: $1,275,
Moneton: $1,700, Wilkip Jo: $143, Lappalennin: $521

Ceremonies Committee (Connor R.) - The ceremonies committee is looking forward to this coming year.
This year, we hope to set up good communication between the ceremonies teams; as well as get new
created. We also hope to set up a torchbearer core to involve new brothers as well as make
communications and logistics on Friday night easier. In addition, we hope to be transitioned to the New
Brotherhood Ceremony by the fall ordeal.

Drum and Dance (Cody S.) — Drum and Dance committee is looking forward to a good year. This year’s
goals are: have a pow-wow on Friday and Saturday at every function, get a portable sound system for
the pow-wows, and get more adult and youth brothers active.

Activities Committee (Logan B.) — Looking forward to making more fun activities to fill empty time slots.

Publication Committee (Spencer K.) — Publications committee is looking forward to a great 2014 year.
You will be seeing a lot more content from publications committee this year. Articles also should come
on time.

Service Committee (Carter E.) The service committee already has 28.1 hours as of January 1*. They also
have made their t-shirt design (in new business). To join the service committee contact Carter at 434-
942-4755.

Trading Post Committee (Ben C.) - The Trading Post Committee is looking forward to a great 2014 year.
The job of advisor just opened up so applications are being accepted.
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Vigil Selections Committee (Drew M) - The goals of the vigil selections committee is to have all
elangomats at the fall ordeal be vigil, providing online vigil forms, and possibly having a vigil only
weekend of service this year.

Inductions Committee (Brent) - Goal is to implement the new schedule made during the EC Retreat.

Elangomat Committee (Seth R) — Goals of the Elangomat Committee are to improve communication
with elangomats, making scripted programs for OA candidates, and improve elangomat incentive. Also
for strong chapter award each chapter must provide at least 2 elangomats.

NOAC Committee (James D) — The NOAC committee is excited for the 2014 year and has big plans. Their
goals are to go over and write their budget, do more fundraising, and create the Teutelo Lodge history
“book”. They will also, as always, encourage NOAC to all brothers.

Dining Services Committee (KC R) — Dining services is looking forward to a great year. They will be
helping kitchen crew by preparing for cracker-barrels.

Tuscarora (N) — the goals of the Tuscarora chapter this year are to get strong chapter award, improve
attendance, and train their newly appointed officers. They also have planned a winter camporee that
will have a zombie apocalypse theme.

Rawenok (Jacob) — Rawenok chapter has planned for the upcoming function and summer camp, as well
as Webelos to the Reservation.

Wilkip Jo (Dakota) — Goals for the year are to emphasize OA reps in troops, Visit each troop, and
promote meetings in a better way. Wilkip Jo is looking forward to a great year and is excited.

Moneton (Warren C) - Moneton’s top two goals are to get a troop rep for every troop and have 1
elangomat at each function.

Lappilenin (Jason) — The goals of Lappilenin are to have 60% of their dues paid by the end of the
summer, have an OA rep for every troop with OA members, and get strong chapter award.
Catawba (Hunter) - Catawba is looking forward to a great year in Teutelo lodge. They are currently
getting volunteers to run the OA box at the Klondike derby.
Koo Koo Ku Hoo — Kook had no representative present at the lodge meeting.

Old Business

None
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New Business

Annual Plan Vote - Approved

Conclave theme — Indiana Jones

Designs for Conclave, T-Shirt, and Patches
-Due Feb. 9

Design for Function Patches

-Due Feb. 9

Approve Strong Committee and Strong Chapter form — Approved

Reminders
-Conclave: April 25-27, 2014
-Webelos to Woods: April 5, 2014

PAY YOUR DUES!

January 5, 2014



FEBRUARY 2014

Head of Meeting: James C.

Call to Order

Invocation

Approval of the Consent Agenda (Secretary’s Report)

Membership Report: Need: 734, Have: 65, Gold Card: 21, Percentage: 8.13%
Officer Reports:

Treasurer:

Chapter Reports

Big Lick $675.35
Vi-Da-Li $391.50
Catawba $3,408.49
Koo Koo Ku Hoo $293.24
Tuscarora $1,275.77
Moneton $400.14
Wil-Kip-Jo $143.72
Saura Chapter $130.78
Total $6,718.99
Lodge Account $6,718.99

Ceremonies Committee (Connor R): The Ceremonies Committee has started the year out strong. They
are currently in the process of getting ceremonialists signed up and getting ready to be evaluated at
Conclave as well as getting ready for the fast approaching function season. In addition, they are trying to
set up good communication between the different ceremonies teams. One of the goals that the
committee has this year is to set up torchbearer corps in hopes of making ceremonies on Friday nights
of functions go more smoothly.

Drum and Dance (Cody S): Drum and Dance committee is continuing to work on their goals set in
January. They have started by turning in their budget request form for a portable PA system to use for
indoor pow wows at functions. They will begin working on pow wows when the function season arrives.
They are working on getting dancers to compete at conclave.

Activities Committee (Logan B): | did not receive a report from the Activities Committee



Publications Committee (Spencer K): Spencer has gathered all of the articles submitted for the
torchbearer and is currently editing the first Torchbearer. The Torchbearer should be sent out in early
March.

Service Committee (Carter E): The service committee is hard at work. They have already completed 2 of
their goals for the strong committee award and look forward to completing more as the year goes on.
They are also working on their skilled labor list from all the chapters.

Trading Post Committee (Bin C): The trading post committee is working towards being ready for the first
function. They are currently working on budgeting and inventories so they will be ready to get everyone
their patches. They have some big ideas for the year ahead and want to make 2014 the best year for the
committee and for Tutelo.

Vigil Selections Committee (Drew M): The vigil selections committee is eager to get the ball rolling this
year. Ideas for the vigil only weekend are still bouncing around and information is hopefully soon to
come.

Inductions Committee (Brent): | did not receive a report from Inductions Committee.

Elangomat Committee (Seth R): The elangomat committee is looking forward to the inductions coming
up. They are preparing training for elangomats to be given at the lodge meeting before the spring
function.

NOAC Committee (James D): The NOAC committee has been devising plans for the year and is creating
the fundraiser magnet that was approved last year. They should be ready to sell by the spring function.

Dining Services Committee (KC R): The dining services committee attended the EC retreat in January
where they discussed some plans to use at functions. They look forward to trying them out at the spring
functions.

Tuscarora Chapter (Neal M): The Tuscarora chapter is having regular meetings. They have their Winter
Camporee coming up soon. They have one last work day at Camp Piton. They will have their tap out
ceremony at the camporee. At the spring ordeal they are going to do some work at Foxfire. At Webelos
to Reservation they will be running the Mountain Man portion.

Rawenok (Jacob S): The Rawenok chapter has been hard at work planning elections and the upcoming
function season. They elected officers and chairmen in their last meeting and are looking forward to
improving their chapter and the lodge. Their current goal is to get all the OA reps to the chapter
meetings.

Wilkip Jo (Dakota L): Wilkip Jo is going to help fix up Claytor Lake Aquatics Base this month. They have
also voted to “adopt” the camp. They are off to a great start and are excited to see what is in store for
their chapter.



Moneton (Warren C): Moneton has formed an eagle ceremony for their scouts and are currently
working on the chapel. They will be doing crafts at the Webelos to the Reservation event.

Lappilenin (Jason M): Lappilenin has had a good start to the year. They have discussed ideas for their
new totem. They also have been talking about OA Reps and Rep Advisors, Dues, and Ceremonialist
training.

Catawba (Hunter J): Catawba is off to a great start this year. They have appointed most of their
committees. They are donating to the Burchett family and to Friends of Scouting. They are also buying

new bonnets.

Koo Koo Ku Hoo (Caleb E): Kook has had a great month. They have three service projects planned for
Feb. 15, March 1, and March 15.

Old Business:

Designs for conclave Patches: Only one patch design was submitted and it won the vote. There will be
trader and delegate variants.

Design for function patches: There were four patch designs submitted. The first was voted as the
function patch design for this year. It is an Indian headdress design.

Lodge day: The Sunday of Webelos to the Reservation was voted as the official lodge day event.
Webelos to the Reservation: Webelos can stay on Friday but registration is on Saturday.

New Business:

Approval of 2015 function dates: Approved with November meeting cut.

Old Business:

Reminders:

Conclave (April 25-27)

Webelos to Woods (April 5)

DUES!

PAY YOUR DUES TO STAY AN ACTIVE MEMBER!



March 2014

Tutelo Lodge Minutes
Call to Order, Obligation
Invocation
Approval of the Consent Agenda (Secretary’s Report)
Officer Reports
Treasurer (Spencer K): The total lodge account has $28,259 in it
Vice Chief of Committees

Ceremonies (Conner R): Ceremonies committee has had a great month. They are in the process of
getting ceremonies teams to sign up for conclave. They only have one or two teams signed up.

Drum & Dance (Cody S): Drum & Dance committee is getting ready for the upcoming function season.
They are also getting ready for Conclave and Webelos to reservation.

Activities Committee (Logan B): | did not receive anything from activities committee.

Publications Committee (Spencer K): All the articles for the torchbearer have been submitted and the
torchbearer will be sent out soon.

Service Committee (Carter E): The service committee is looking for people to join their committee.

Trading Post Committee (Ben C): The trading post committee is getting ready for conclave. They will
need volunteers to work during functions.

Vigil Selections Committee (Drew M): Vigil selections are currently putting their plans into action.
Inductions Committee (Brent): | did not receive anything from Brent this month.

NOAC Committee (James D): The NOAC Committee has ordered samples of the magnets that will be sold
to promote Conclave.

Dining Services Committee (KC R): Dining Services committee has had no activity since last meeting.
Vice Chief of Chapters

Rawenok (Jacob S): Rawenok is having larger meeting attendance than usual. They are hard at work
doing the merger with Catawba.

Lappilenin (Jason): | did not get a report from lappilenin this month.



Catawba (Hunter J): Catawba did an OA station at their Klondike Derby. They are also hard at work on
their merger with Rawenok.

Will Kip Jo (Dakota L): Will Kip Jo has been cleaning Claytor Lake in preparations for National Camp
School. They plan on going back there periodically throughout the year to be sure the camp stays
maintained.

Tuscarora (Neal M): Tuscarora had their camporee this month. They made $200 and tapped 8 people
out. They are excited for Webelos to Reservation and Conclave.

Koo Koo Ku Hoo (Caleb E): Kook did a color guard ceremony at a merit badge college. Due to weather
they did not have a chapter meeting last month.

Moneton (Warren C.): | did not receive anything from Warren this month.

Old Business

T-shirt designs for Conclave: Only one design was submitted and that design was approved.
Webelos to Reservation: We are all set and ready for Webs to Reservation.

New Business

Committee budgets: the committee budgets were accepted with the removal of all T-shirts except for
Service T-shirts.

Lodge Service Projects: The Lodge now can do a number of service projects and we are currently
working on our list of service projects.

Other Business

Reminders

Conclave is April 25-27

Webelos to the Reservation is on April 5

Lodge Day is on April 6

PAY YOUR DUES!!!!!



April 2014
Tutelo Lodge Minutes
Call to Order, Obligation
Invocation
Officer reports
Treasurer: No report received from the treasurer this meeting.
Vice Chief of Committees

Ceremonies (Connor R): The ceremonies committee has spent the month preparing for Conclave. They have a few
ceremonies teams signed up but they are hoping for a few more.

Drum and Dance (Cody S): The D&D committee is getting ready for Conclave this month. They will have at least one
dancer to compete at Conclave. They also will be having pow wows at functions as usual and invite everyone to come
out and dance with them.

Activities (Logan B): Activities committee is planning to have a movie night Friday night at the spring ordeal.

Publications (Spencer K): The Torchbearer has been completed. They will be mailed by April 8. The next deadline for
articles is May 31.

Service Committee (Carter E): The Service Committee has been hard at work this past month organizing service for the
Spring Ordeal, and making new systems to maximize service hours.

Trading Post (Ben C): No report was submitted.
Vigil Selections (Drew M): The first chapter to get a Vigil Ceremonialist for Conclave gets to pie Drew, Sam, and Tyler.
Inductions (Brent): No report was submitted.

NOAC (James D): The magnets are now in and will be sold at the Spring Ordeal for 7 dollars each. NOAC will be here
soon, so start saving up and spreading the word!

Dining Services (KC R): Dining Services has not done anything since the past Lodge meeting.

Elangomat Committee (Seth R): Elangomat Committee needs more Elangomats, so spread the word.



Vice Chief of Chapters

Mingo (Hunter J): The name for the new combined chapter of Big Lick and Catawba was voted on at the March lodge
meeting. They also elected their new Chapter Chief and their 2 Vice Chiefs. They are working on Troop Elections and
Troop Tapouts. Their Service Committee is hard at work planning a day of service.

Lappilenin (Jason): Lappilenin currently has 12 members registered for Conclave. They are contacting their members to
get more signed up.

Will Kip Jo (Dakota L): No report submitted.
Tuscarora (Neil M): No report submitted.

Koo Koo Ku Hoo (Caleb E): Kook is currently discussing a weekend long service project. Also their Ceremonies Teams are
working hard for evaluation at Conclave. They also had a Tapout where they tapped out 7 kids and 1 adult.

Moneton (Warren C): Moneton recently had a very successful work day at the Otari Chapel. They also did a Tapout
Ceremony for the Mountain Empire District. They currently have 25 members going to Conclave.

Old business
Webelos to the Reservation Summary: The event went really well we had 22 Webelos attend.

Lodge Day: On Lodge Day we mostly practiced Frisbee and practiced for 15 to 20 minutes on the other sports. The
Ceremonialists also practiced on Lodge Day.

New business

Memorial: The memorial spot in Jersey Ridge at Powhatan was approved along with the design.

JTE Review: We did really well on everything accept for Membership and Service due to communication issues.
Spring ordeal: We will have a dedication ceremony on Saturday of the spring ordeal from 6:45 to 7:30.

Hat design: The design that was submitted was voted on and accepted.

Other Business

Reminders

Last day to register for Conclave before 80 dollar fee is April 15.

Conclave (April 25-27)

PAY YOUR DUES!!!!



May 2014

Tutelo Lodge Meeting Minutes
Call to Order, Obligation
Invocation
Special Presentation
Officer Reports
Treasurer (Spencer K): We have money
Vice Chief of Committees (Sam M.)

Ceremonies Committee (Connor R): The Ceremonies Committee had a great weekend this past function.
They inducted 47 new members to ordeal status. They also rewarded 19 members with brotherhood.
They had a great weekend and looking forward to the Summer Ordeal.

Drum & Dance Committee (Cody S): The drum and dance committee is doing great. They had 2 dancers
compete in the Northern traditional style at Conclave. There will be a regalia workshop at the Summer
Ordeal for any who are interested.

Activities Committee (Logan B): The Activities Committee had a great time at the spring function. They
had a movie night on Friday night. It went so well they did another one on Saturday night. They are
looking forward to the next function.

Publications Committee (Spencer K): The deadline for the articles for the torchbearer is May 31.

Service Committee (Carter E): The service committee had a great weekend at the Spring Function. As a
lodge we did a total of 1400 hours of service. They got a lot of projects done and are looking forward to
next function.

Trading Post Committee (Ben C): The trading post committee had a successful weekend. They raised a
lot of money for the lodge, and they are looking forward to the summer ordeal.

Vigil Selections (Drew M): No report was submitted.
Inductions (Brent): No report was submitted.
NOAC (James D): No report was submitted.

Dining Services Committee (KC R): The Dining Services Committee had a very successful weekend. they
had some troubles but they did make sure everyone was fed.

Elangomat Committee (Seth R): No report was submitted.



Vice Chief of Chapters (Tyler McGauhee)

Mingo (Hunter J): Mingo chapter has had a day of service with a total of 63 hours of service, a potluck
dinner, and a tap-out. Their next meeting will be sometime in August at the penguin club in Salem, VA.

Lappilenin (Jason U): Lappilenin chapter had 14 members attend Conclave. They preformed a tap-out
ceremony at their district camporee and tapped-out 9 new candidates. They plan on gathering at each
function.

Will Kip Jo (Dakota L): Will Kip Jo had a great weekend this function. They had 4 ordeal candidates do
their ordeal. Their next meeting will be held at the next function.

Tuscarora (Neil M): No report was submitted.

Koo Koo Ku Hoo (Caleb E): Kook had a blast at Conclave. They currently are planning a pancake
fundraiser to raise money for a large service project. Kook’s chapter chief Caleb is stepping down and
will be replaced by his vice chief Riley.

Moneton (Warren C): Moneton has finally finished the chapel at Otari.
Old Buisiness

Recap of Spring Ordeal: The spring ordeal went great. 47 new members were inducted and we did about
1400 hours of service.

Conclave Recap: We had a great time at conclave. We lost the golden arrow by only a few points. But all
in all we had a great time.

New Business

OA Room at Powhatan: A motion was made and accepted to make the OA room at Powhatan more
vermin proof.

OA at Summer Camp: A motion was made and accepted to authorize the selling of any OA merchandise
we wish to sell forever.

Other Business
Reminders

Summer Ordeal at Powhatan on June 6-8

PAY YOUR DUES!!!!



September 2014
Tutelo Lodge Meeting Minutes
Call to Order, Obligation
Invocation
Special Presentation
Officer Reports
Treasurer (Spencer K): There was no report given
Officer Reports:
Vice Chief of Committees (Sam M)

Ceremonies Committee (Conner R): The ceremonies committee had a great function at the fall ordeal.
They presented 4 pre-ordeal ceremonies, 4 ordeal ceremonies, and 2 brotherhood ceremonies. This
function was also the first time the new brotherhood ceremony was presented.

Drum & Dance Committee (Cody S): No report given
Activities Committee (Logan B): No report given

Publications Committee (Spencer K): The next publication of the torchbearer will be the fall issue it will
cover the fall ordeal and fall fellowship

Service Committee (Carter E): The service committee would like to congratulate all the new ordeal and
brotherhood members, and vigil to bees. The service committee has calculated that that there was
2,812 hour of service completed at the fall ordeal. The service committee would like to thank you for yor
help in service this year.

Trading Post Committee (Ben C): No report given

Vigil Selections Committee (Drew M): Vigil selections committee is looking forward to the Fall
Fellowship, where the Vigil candidates will be completing Vigil.

Inductions (Brent R): the inductions committee would like to congratulate the 41 new members that
were inducted

Dining Services Committee (KC R): Dining services had all the servers needed for the fall ordeal.

Elangomat committee (Seth R): Yay elangomats!



Vice Chief of Chapters (Tyler M)

Mingo (Hunter J): Mingo Chapter had 57 new ordeal candidates inducted at the fall ordeal. Their new
meeting place is first Christian church in Salem, where they meet the first Sunday of every month.

Lappilenin (Jason U): No report given.

Wil Kip Jo (Dakota L): Wil Kip Jo had a great weekend, they had 5 new members get their ordeal, 2 get
brotherhood, and 5 members are receiving Vigil honor.

Tuscarora (Neil M): Tuscarora’s next chapter meeting will be at Saint Luke’s United Methodist Church in
Danville on October 8™.

Koo Koo Ku Hoo (Riley M): The Kooks had a great time at the fall ordeal. They had one member Vigil
tapped at the fall ordeal. They will be having their annual Kook-out to welcome the new brothers into
their chapter. Kook’s next chapter meeting will be September 18"

Moneton (Warren C): Moneton had a wonderful function at the fall ordeal. They had 2 members tapped
out for Vigil. Moneton’s ceremonies team preformed 2 pre-ordeal ceremonies, and 2 ordeal
ceremonies. They meet the second Monday of every month at Central United Methodist Church in
Radford, VA.

Old Business
Switching Locations of Spring Ordeal and Summer Ordeal: The motion was denied

Dues Challenge for Fall Fellowship: We exceeded James’ challenge of 100% dues paid with 102% Dues
Paid!

New Business

Rules for Fall Fellowship: The rules for fall fellowship were approved. No Cleats!

100 Year Anniversary:

NOAC- Next year will be the 100" anniversary of the OA, also when we have NOAC!

Patches!!!!- The NOAC 2015 set of patches is 30 dollars for 3 patches, there are only 300 sets of patches
so buy them quickly!

Reminders

Fall Fellowship- Elections

Winter Banquet Dec. 13 (Quality Inn in Roanoke in 6:30)



October 2014

Tutelo Lodge Meeting Minutes
Call to Order, Obligation
Invocation
Officer Reports
Treasurer (Spencer K): There was no report given
Officer Reports:
Vice Chief of Committees (Sam M)
Ceremonies Committee (Conner R): There was no report given

Drum & Dance Committee (Cody S): Drum and Dance Committee had a great weekend at the fall
fellowship. They taught 2 training courses on Saturday and a workshop at lunch on Saturday. They did a
show and tell in place of pow wows because of technical difficulties.

Activities Committee (Logan B): Activities Committee had a successful weekend at the fall fellowship.
They offered 13 different training sessions, 6 youth activities, and 3 adult activities.

Publications Committee (Spencer K): The next publication of the torchbearer will be the fall issue it will
cover the fall ordeal and fall fellowship

Service Committee (Carter E): Service has had a great year! They have calculated that the lodge has 6734
hours of service, which calculates to 8.33 hours of service per person! This has put us in the top 25% of
all the lodges nationally in service hours. Good job Tutelo!

Trading Post Committee (Ben C): The trading post raised around 1000 dollars for the lodge. They will be
selling patches at the winter banquet.

Vigil Selections Committee (Drew M): The Vigil Selections Committee would like to congratulate all of
the new Vigil Members.

Inductions (Brent R): The Inductions Committee had a good weekend relaxing at the fall fellowship
Dining Services Committee (KC R): Dining services had a superb weekend

NOAC (James D): The NOAC Committee has been doing great on the lodge history book. They will be
selling leather patches for 60 dollars at the Winter Banquet. For those on the list for NOAC, pay your
deposit ASAP.

Elangomat committee (Seth R): no report given



Vice Chief of Chapters (Tyler M)
Mingo (Hunter J): No report given.

Lappilenin (Jason U): Lappilenin had a great weekend at the fall fellowship. They put in 100% in the
competitions. They had 2 members that were awarded the vigil honor, and they would like to
congratulate them.

Wil Kip Jo (Dakota L): Wil Kip Jo had 5 members receive Vigil Honor, and would like to congratulate
them.

Tuscarora (Neil M): Tuscarora’s next chapter meeting will be at Saint Luke’s United Methodist Church in
Danville on November 12

Koo Koo Ku Hoo (Riley M): Kook had a good time at their annual Kook Out, where they welcomed all
their new members. They tried their hardest in the events, at the fall fellowship, and they had a great
time. Their next meeting will be on November 13" at Heritage United Methodist Church.

Moneton (Warren C): Moneton had a great time at the fall fellowship. They also had a successful time of
Brotherhood better known as the Junk Food Party. Their next meeting will be at Central United
Methodist Church in Radford, Virginia at 7:30 pm.

Old Business

Chapter Donations for the Winter Banquet: All chapters have reported that they have donations ready.
New Business

Presentation of the Golden Spigot! Koo Koo Ku Hoo won the Golden Spigot!

Updated Function Registration Form: The Updated Registration form was accepted

Strong Committee and Chapter Form: The Strong Committee and Chapter forms are due November 15"
Reminders

NO LODGE MEETING IN NOVEMBER!

WINTER BANQUET DEC 13 (QUALITY INN IN ROANOKE 6:30 PM

LODGE MEETING DEC 13™ (2:30 PM AT SCOUT CENTER)
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